
PUBLIC HEARING NOTICE 

The Carroll County Board of Supervisors will hold a Public Hearing on December 10, 2018 at 

6:00 p.m. or as soon thereafter as practical on an ordinance to amend Chapter 83 (Animals) of 

the Code of Carroll County to provide for bonds to be posted by the owners of animals seized as 

abandoned, cruelly treated or deprived of adequate care, pursuant to Va. Code 3.2-6569 and to 

repeal 83-42 of the County Code.  All citizens are invited to attend.  A copy of the ordinance is 

on file in the County Administrators Office at 605-1 Pine Street, Hillsville, Va  24343. 


